
OFFICE OF THE

Vice President Operations and Finance

Date: 01/05/2023
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Vice President Operations and Finance 2022/23 Report #17

Dear Council,

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a restful break. I didn’t do much but relax, although I did start
playing God of War on my PS4. I think I’m about halfway through the game and I’m currently obsessed
with it! I don’t know why it took me this long to play it, but if you have any other game
recommendations for the PS4 send them my way! The people who do so will get a prize!

In terms of work, I only got back from my break today, so I haven’t done much other than catching up
on emails and starting to get geared up for the Winter Semester as this will be a very busy four
months. Here are some of the things I plan to work on for the next little bit!

Fee Governance Review
- Wrap up the final stages of the Fee Governance Review so it can hopefully be given to Council

and passed by the end of my term!
Budget Creation

- I’ve already started the budget creation process with Finance Committee and I will be sending
them the draft of Budget Principles soon.

CSSH Dean Selection Committee
- We’re making our way through the selection process, and hopefully have the CSSH Dean

selected by this semester!
Period Equity

- Finally get the two-pronged approach up and running this semester!
ARRC

- The first meeting of the SUB Renaming Committee will be this month, and we will set out a plan
to accomplish changing some of the names in SUB into Cree.

If you have any questions about this report or just want to grab some coffee, please don’t hesitate to
reach out!

Best,

Julia Villoso
Vice President Operations and Finance
University of Alberta Students’ Union
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